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Thank you so much for participating in an event to support Robes. 
 

With your support, vulnerable people in South London experiencing homelessness 
will get the vital support that they need to move forward with their lives. 

 
Your contribution is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 

Lisa Moodie - CEO 


